NOTICE:

All students enrolled in the FY B.P.Ed Program at Don Bosco College, Panjim, are hereby informed that the Leadership Camp 2023 has been scheduled from March 10th to 13th, 2023. The camp will be held at Mount Don Bosco, Tuem.

The Leadership Camp is an essential component of the B.P.Ed Program and provides students with valuable opportunities to develop leadership skills, team building, and problem-solving abilities. Participants will engage in a variety of activities designed to challenge them physically and mentally, including outdoor games, team-building exercises, and leadership workshops.

[bookmark: _GoBack]All students are required to attend the camp without fail, as it is an essential component of their academic program. Students are advised to carry appropriate clothing, footwear, and other necessary items for the camp.

For any further information or queries, please contact the undersigned.

Thank you,
Dr. Ajith Gopi
Coordinator of Department of P.E & Sports (B.P.Ed)
Don Bosco College, Panjim.



